
 

AEA – European Assocation of Hearing Aid Professionals – Board Meeting 
 

          

On the 15th of October 2014 the board members of the AEA (10 of the 11 board members were present), 

the ECAT president, the AEA secretary general and president participated during the EUHA congress at the 

AEA (European Association of Hearing Aid Professionals) board meeting. 

All the projects presented at this board meeting were prepared by the AEA Steering Group (AEA vice 

presidents, secretary general, president, treasurer and the ECAT president). 

After a very constructive discussion all decisions were taken unanimous, which allows the AEA to go 

forward with all the projects and focus on the quality of professional hearing care in the interest of the end 

users. 

 

 

ECAT (European Commission on Audiology and Technology) – the technical workgroup of the AEA had a 

meeting in Hannover on the 14th of October 2014 

For more details on the AEA – you can use this link. 

http://www.aea-audio.org 
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